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FCA US Statement Regarding UAW Member Approval of New Collective Bargaining
Agreement

October 22, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US is pleased that UAW members have voted to ratify a new four-year

national labor agreement. This agreement represents an investment in our U.S. workforce and recognizes its

contributions to the Company’s growth over the past six years. With the bargaining process now complete, the

Company and our employees can look forward to continuing to build world class products, investing in our operations

and achieving the targets set out in our five year business plan.
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